
Award of Merit Nominations - 2023

The Federation of Chinese Canadian Professionals (Ontario) Education Foundation is 
seeking nominations for the Award of Merit for 2023. This award has been given annually by the 
Education Foundation since 1985 to recognize the outstanding professional achievements of 
distinguished Chinese-Canadians. Of note, the Award of Merit is intended for and has traditionally 
been bestowed upon senior academics who have made significant contributions to their field of 
scholarly work.

Each nomination should be sponsored by two distinct nominators by individual letters. 
In addition to the curriculum vitae, the nominee should provide a lay summary (no 
more than two pages) highlighting the novelty, innovation, conceptual advance, impact, and 
significance of his/her works. Please email the completed nomination packages in 
one PDF file to Roslyn Tsao at rtsao@epsteincole.com by August 31, 2023. 

The Award of Merit winner will be selected by an expert panel and the winner will be invited to 
present his/her work in the FCCP Annual conference if can be held in person.  A list of previous 
recipients of the Award can be found on our website.  If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to email Dr. Peter P. Li at peter.li@utoronto.ca. 




